
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

December 4, 1980 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Reg Dir 
Office of Inspection & Enforcement 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Gentlemen: 

Docket No. 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
IE Inspection Report 50-305/80-23, November 13, 1980 

This is to inform you that our response to inspection report 80-23 will 
be submitted to your office by January 7, 1980. This extension of the 
normal response time was discussed with Mr. Bob Warnick of your staff in a 
phone conversation on December 3, 1980.  

We have not identified any proprietary information in your letter of 
November 13, 1980, or its enclosures; therefore, they may be placed in the 
NRC's public document room.  

Very truly yours, 

E.'R. Mathews, Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering 
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cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, NRC Resident Inspector 
RR #1, Box 999, Kewaunee, WI 542i6

Director - Office of Inspection & Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Operation Inspection 
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555
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